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One Lane Closed After Accident Leaves Heavy Equipment Stranded 
 

VAN BUREN COUNTY (8-30) – An accident on State Highway 124 involving a tractor 
trailer carrying a large piece of industrial equipment has left one lane closed near the 
Cadron Creek Bridge, according to Arkansas Highway and Transportation Department 
(AHTD) officials. 
 
No damage was done to the bridge itself, but the company that is recovering the industrial 
equipment has received a permit to close State Highway 124 Tuesday, August 30 
(tonight), from 6:00 p.m. to 5:00 a.m. Wednesday morning.  
 
Local traffic (residents) will be allowed. Law enforcement will be present during this time 
rerouting traffic around the closure. See attached map for detour information. 
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